
Harvard Sewer Commission 
Town Hall Meeting Room 
May 30, 2012 
 
8:00 AM 
 
Commissioners:  Cindy Russo, Kyle Hedrick,  Rick Maiore 
 
Others: Wayne Perry, Norfolk-Ram;  John Potts, W&S 
 
Motion made and passed to approve minutes of 5/23/2012. 
 
By a vote of 3-0 the commission authorized Kyle Hedrick to respond to an enquiry the commission 
received from Steve Darby.  
 
The grinder pump specifications are still outstanding, commission must have information by 6/6. 
 
Preparations for public information meeting in the week of June 18th: 
 
 Review what was recommended by the TCSAG and the TCPC with regard to grinder pumps, 
 connection fees and grants. 
 
 Secured Volunteers Hall for Monday June 18th 
 
 Rick Maiore will contact the Harvard Press to get a story in the June 15th issue of the paper. 
 
 Cindy Russo to follow-up with Tim Bragan   
 
  
 
The commission was informed by the Finance Director that since the town is not buying, but specifying  
the grinder pumps it is not necessary to have a bidding process. 
 
Discussed connection fees, residential vs. non-residential; exempt vs. non-exempt, no conclusions or 
changes were decided 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:13 AM 
 
 
 
 
Rick Maiore 
 
 
Clerk 
 
 
 


